
Liquor Licensing Board to meet on
Tuesday

The following is issued on behalf of the Liquor Licensing Board:

     The Liquor Licensing Board will meet on Tuesday (March 19) to consider
two applications for renewal of liquor licences on Hong Kong Island.

     The applications are (not in order of discussion):
 
Little Birdy in Sheung Wan
F.A.B. in Central
 
     The meeting will be held at 9.45am in the conference room, Room 102,
1/F, 258 Queen's Road East, Wan Chai. Members of the public are welcome to
attend, except during the private session on confidential items.
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